Shacklewell Primary School
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Telephone: 0207 254 1415
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Executive Headteacher: Ms Nicole Reid
Headteacher: Mr Rory McGrath

Monday 22nd September 2023
Dear Shacklewell Families,

Our amazing fundraising and all round community superstars, Shacklewell Families, need your help.
The current leadership team have been in their roles for more than 2 years and they are looking for
more parents to get involved.

The current chairs of Shcaklewell Families, Gilly, Su and Elina say:

“Shacklewell Families is an incredibly rewarding, fun and sociable role, which we have all really
enjoyed. It gives you the opportunity to meet a lot of families and feel like a huge part of the
school community, and most importantly raise funds to enhance our children's school experience.
As a team we have all recently taken on increased workloads outside of school and now need
some more help to keep Shacklewell Families running. If we don't get more help, it will be hard
for us to continue our roles.”

Here at Shacklewell we have an incredible community and so many parents that help and volunteer
at events. Now we are looking for parents who would like to get involved in a larger capacity-
specifically as new co-chairs and secretaries who can share the organising and workload when we
have large events like the Summer Fair, Christmas Fair and ‘Fright Night'.

If you think you would be interested and want to find out more about what the roles involve please
get in contact with Gilly, Elina and Su on info@shacklewellfamilies.com or via the school office. If
being a co-chair or a secretary isn’'t something you would be interested in, there are lots of other
smaller roles that Gilly, Su and Elina can explain to you if you reach out to them.

The work of Shacklewell Families truly enhances the daily experience of the children at school. It is
absolutely vital that we keep this organisation going so please consider what help you can give.
Gilly, Su and Elina would greatly appreciate hearing from anyone who is keen to help, in any way, by
the 10th May.

Yours sincerely,

Rory McGrath
Headteacher
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